
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Michael Bender, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

 

CC:   Joseph Baker, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

 

FROM:  Denielle Rittinger, Bureau Chief 

Office of Families and Children 

 

RE:  Trafficking Victims Prevention and Protection Reauthorization Act of 

2022 P.L. 117-348 and the amendment of OAC 5101:2-42-88. 

 

DATE:  May 23, 2023 

 

 

Thank you for your recent review of the referenced OAC rule. Based on your 

recommendation for no changes to the rule, the Office of Families and Children will 

proceed with the formal filing of the rule with Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review 

(JCARR). 

 

ACTION: Final DATE: 07/24/2023 10:12 AM
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